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This coming Sunday we will gather for worship and observe the Lord’s Supper. This is always 
a special time in the life of our church. It is a time for us to remember the Lord’s death and 
resurrection and it is a time for us to let the Holy Spirit examine our hearts. I pray you will 
prepare yourself for worship this week as we share this special time. As a part of this special 
service we will also remember those in our community in need. Each time we observe the 
Lord’s Supper we also receive a benevolence offering at the end of the service for North Raleigh 
Ministries. In addition, we also have a canned food drive on this day to keep the shelves stocked 
at NRM. 

For those who may be new to our church, North Raleigh Ministries began in 2004 as the result 
of a joint effort by the North Hills churches. Pastors from St. Mark’s Methodist Church, Hudson 
Memorial Presbyterian Church, Grace Lutheran Church, St. Timothy’s Episcopal Church and 
Trinity Baptist Church envisioned a “crisis center” in North Hills to aid local residents with food 
and other assistance. With visionary leadership from our congregations, North Hills Crisis Center 
was born. We located the new ministry in a house owned by Hudson Presbyterian Church and 
with a part-time coordinator and volunteers, we began to provide food and other assistance to 
those in our immediate zip codes. Over the years this ministry has grown and matured. Adding 
other congregations, moving to larger spaces, the addition of the thrift shop and a name change 
are just some of the ways this ministry has grown. However, the main objective has remained the 
same. The purpose of North Raleigh Ministries is to provide assistance of food, clothing, utilities 
and rent assistance to our neighbors. 

Here is a sample of what North Raleigh Ministries did in 2017:
Throughout the 2017 fiscal year, 3,167 families, representing 6,171 individuals received 
essential resources in our Crisis Center. Additional support went directly to our community’s 
children through Backpack Buddies by providing 5,379 weekend meal packs to children living 
in food-insecure homes.

In addition:
311,124 pounds of food were distributed, 
$27,000 was provided to cover utility and essential needs 
$72,000 was provided to prevent evictions

Trinity member and leader, the late Tom Dimmock, liked to say that North Raleigh Ministries is 
just Trinity on another campus. In other words, when it comes to North Raleigh Ministries, this 
is us! I hope that if you do not know about North Raleigh Ministries you will check our their 
website or drop by the thrift store. You can also find on the website a variety of ways to volunteer 
and make a difference.

This week you can make a difference in “our” helping ministry by bringing canned food and 
being prepared to give to our benevolence offering. Together we are making a difference in the 
name of Jesus at North Raleigh Ministries.

Lord’s Supper & NRM Food Drive/Love Offering
Sunday, July 22

See inside of newsletter for more details and instruction on food & monetary donation.

Dr. Jeff Roberts, Senior Pastor • jroberts@tbcraleigh.com • Twitter: @Jeff__Roberts
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Adult 4
Singles 

Fellowship
Thursday, July 19 • 6:30 pm 

Here is an opportunity for singles in the 
Adult 4 Sunday School Classes and their 
friends to start getting together and making 
new friends through Trinity! The initial 
idea is to meet for dinner the 3rd Thursday 
of each month.

Please email or call Sherry to let her know 
if you’ll be attending. Anyone interested in 
joining future events also please contact 
Sherry with your email address and phone 
number. We’re open to any suggestions 
you have for other types of outings.

Sherry Reynolds: 
sreynolds57@nc.rr.com • 919-599-7062

Lost & Found
If you have left any personal items (water 
bottles, dishes, etc.) in the Fellowship Hall, 
you may find them in the Lost & Found box 
located at the entrance of the “B” hallway. 
We do not have room to store items left in 

the Kitchen. 

Congratulations

Daniel and Lindsay Recktenwald on 
the birth of their son, Walker Harrelson 
July 12. Wyatt Recktenwald is the 
proud big brother.  TBC Members 
Chuck & Lori Harrelson are the proud 
grandparents.

Thank you cards

From Bud & Vivian Johnson to the 
congregation, for your kindness and 
prayers after the passing of Vivian’s 
mother.

Women’s Book Club 
May 17, 2018 • 7:00 pm • Parlor

 Empire of the Summer Moon
S. C. Gwynne

Contact: ncummings12@gmail.com 

Welcome to Trinity

Leslie Bennett joins by letter.

The Nominating Committee is currently 
seeking teachers and leaders for the 

2018-2019 church year. Please be open to 
the Lord leading you into service. If you 
are interested in serving in any capacity, 

contact Ed McCoy at
edmccoy_aig@yahoo.com or Laury Holley 

at holley.laury@gmail.com.

Teachers
&

Leaders Needed

8:45 AM	 Worship (Sanctuary)

9:45 AM	 Sunday School 
(Bible Study for all ages)

10:55 AM	 Worship (Sanctuary)

4:00 PM	 Missions Steering Comm. 
Mtg. (Conf. Rm)

5:00 PM	 Men’s Choir (Choir Rm)

This Sunday At Trinity

Lord’s Supper 
NRM Love Offering & Food Drive

This Week’s Food Pantry Needs:

Jelly, canned vegetables, 
crackers, spaghetti sauce

Capital Towers 
Drivers Needed
We have a need for eligible drivers 
to volunteer for our Capital Towers 
Thursday Evening Outings once every 
6 weeks or so; drivers pick up the 
church van on Thursday evenings & 
meet across the street at Capital Towers 
to take the folks to one of the area 
shopping centers or malls for a few 
hours (pick up: 7 pm, back by 9 pm).

This ministry is much appreciated by 
our friends over at Capital Towers. 
Please call or email RaNada in the 
church office if you are interested in 

being involved.

Church Office: (919) 787-3740 
Email: rthornton@tbcraleigh.com



 Deacon of the Week

Living Faith in Daily Life
Wednesdays 6:30-7:30 pm • C302-303

This is a unique study that describes how we can use our faith within daily life experiences. 

2018 Summer Wednesday Night Discipleship Study!

Make faith a priority this Summer! 

 We do need to know if you need childcare. Please call the office, sign up on a 
sheet in Narthex or lobby to let us know by the Monday before.  

July 18	 Exulting in Marriage	 Sarah and Ellis Payne
July 25	 Forgiving the Person Who Hurt You	 Kathy Driver
August 1	 Building Community	 Lawrence Powers/Emma Ketter/	
		  Kate Konrad
August 8	 Helping Children Grow	 Jacob & Lisa Arthur 
August 15	 Working with Heart	 Susan Blakely

The 2018 Flower Calendar is now 
available for sign up! It is located 

in the B-Bldg Hallway by the stairs.

 Flower Calendar

Family Promise Hosting 
(Formerly WIHN)

Monthly Periodicals are available in the 
magazine racks in the entrance to the 
B-Hall, and in the main office lobby. 

Lifeway’s ParentLife, 
HomeLife, 

Mature Living, 
Journey (devotionals for women) 
Stand Firm (devotionals for men)

Quarterly Devotionals:
Open Windows Reflections

These magazines are complimentary 
so please take them home & enjoy!

Free Monthly 
DevotionalsJeff Hall has been a 

member of Trinity since 
2001 and is a native 
of Elizabethtown, NC. 
He and his wife, Jen, 
have two children, 
Logan and Kayla. Jeff 
is a Web Developer with Webpress. He 
serves as Upward Sports Director, Usher, 
Parking Attendant, RBA Basketball Coach, 
Extended Session Volunteer, and on the 
Recreation Committee. He works with the 
Tepper/Hoffmann Sunday school class. 
He also works with deacons Karl Konrad 
and Cissy Lewis.

Lord’s Supper & 
NRM Food Drive/ 

Love Offering

Large bins available for food donations. 
Monetary donations: make check out 
to TBC (Memo: NRM). Ushers will be 
holding offering plates at the sanctuary 

doors as you leave.

Sunday, July 22

NEEDED: Canned vegetables, 
Crackers, Spaghetti Sauce



Rev. Hal Melton, hmelton@tbcraleigh.com

Nursing Homes & 
Homebound Visits

Wednesday, July 18  
10:00 am • Fellowship Hall

Sign Up Notice for 

San Antonio, TX
March 29 - April 7, 2019 

Double $875, Single $1,210     

Enough interest was shown for this 
fantastic trip that I think we can 
achieve the 30 persons required!  So 
a COMMITTED Sign-Up Sheet will 
be posted on Hallway B - Senior’s 
Bulletin Board NEXT SUNDAY, JULY 
22.  A $75 deposit payable to TBC 
(note: San Antonio) is required at sign 
up.  A Money Deposit Box is adjacent 
to bulletin board.  Balance of payment 
won’t be due until December 9, 2018.  
Double Occupancy Balance is $800 
per person, Single Occupancy Balance 
is $1,135.

For those wanting insurance, 
information and cost are on the back 
of flyers at the sign-up center. Read 
carefully and follow those instructions.  
Note: this must be done within two 
weeks of deposit check for pre-existing 
conditions to be covered.  Tour bus 
capacity will be 48 persons on this 
trip.  After bus is full there will be a 
Cancellation List and I will fill vacancies 
based on date of sign up.  Come join 
me, Nancy Hurt, team leader, 919-803-
7801 and other Trinity folks for a fun-
filled, educational, enjoyable 9 night 
adventure and a chance to see this 
beautiful part of America.  Soon we will 
be “on the road again”!

How’s Your Heart?
Mon. Aug 6 • 3 pm • FH

You asked and we heard!
Join us to hear from Dr. Falsone, 
a specialist in Cardiovascular 
Disease. He’ll talk to us about 
what you need to know or should 
be looking for to monitor your 
heart health. Bring your questions 
with you or fill out a card before 
the event. Anything is fair game as 

long as it relates to your heart!

Questions? 
Call Nancy Hurt at 919-803-7801

Senior Adult Event calendar

September 24-28
Lancaster, PA Trip

October 11
Ron’s Barn

October 17
Homebound Visitation

November 8
Fruitcake Factory Trip



Rev. Hal Melton, hmelton@tbcraleigh.com

Kentucky Mission needs
BACK TO SCHOOL DONATIONS!

Our TBC Mission Team will be in McCreary Co, KY the week of the big annual Back to 
School Give-A-Way through Hills and Hollers Ministries and we’ll get to help with the 
distribution. Boys and Girls of all school ages need lightly used or new jeans, underwear, 
socks and school supplies. This is what we have been specifically asked to collect, and as 
many of as possible. (Churches in Nashville are donating shoes.) Please bring all donations 
to the KY Missions Donation Box at the B-200 Hallway. Deadline for donations is July 22, 
so that we can send a truck with the donations ahead of our mission July 28 – August 4. 

Spread the word at work, at school, in your neighborhood, let’s fill a truck!!

Suggested Sunday School Class Breakdown for Donations:

Adults 1 & 2 (Socks), 
Adult 3 (Jeans), 

Adult 4 & 5 (Underwear), 
and Adult 6 and Students (School Supplies).

 But if you have items at home that you want to donate, 
bring them on, no matter which SS department you are in. 

2018 Missions Report
Sun., August 12 • 6 pm • Fellowship Hall

We only have one evening to let you hear testimonies 
and see photos of Missions this year to:

•	 Door of Hope in S. Africa,
•	 Medical/Dental Missions with Roma Gypsies in Ukraine
•	 Belize Missions Vacation Bible School at Santa Elena 

Baptist Primary School
•	 Our 12th year in McCreary County, KY 

working with Hills and Hollers Ministries.

Please mark this evening on your calendar now! Also I am looking for 
10 more homemade ice cream churners to make their best that night 

for our annual Ice Cream Fellowship following the Adult Missions Report. 
Just email me at hmelton@tbcraleigh.com to let me know you can make a 

churn and bring it that night! The results will be DELICIOUS!!



sss

Rev. Steve Byers, slbyers@tbcraleigh.com

Schedule for Hallelujah Choir for Gospel Sing
	 August 8 	 Hallelujah Choir, 7 pm, Sanctuary

	 August 22	 Hallelujah Choir, 7 pm, Sanctuary

	 August 25	 Dress Rehearsal & Sound Check, 5-7pm, Sanctuary

	 August 26	 Hallelujah Choir, 12:30 pm, Sanctuary 
		  Concert, 6 pm

Special thanks to Joy Blashaw for 
leading worship service this past Sunday 
while I take vacation, and to Jessica 
Isaacs for leading choir rehearsal this 
past week. I am confident that when 
I leave town all of my responsibilities 
are covered by very gifted servants to 
Christ and His church. Thank you for all 
you do to make our worship and choir 
experiences Christ-centered.

Gospel Jubilee Celebration
Sunday, August 26

Mark your calendars! August 26 is an important date in our church’s summer 
musical celebration. The Trinity Laymen and various musical groups at TBC will be 
in concert with Miss Emily Roberts, niece of Dr. Roberts, who formerly performed 
on “The Voice” and is now a country music artist in Nashville! Beginning at 6 pm, 
we will hear music from these groups and from a “Hallelujah Choir” that you can 
be a part of, too. For more information about participating, give me a call or speak 
to one of the Laymen for answers to questions you may have. It will be a wonderful 
night of music!

 Music Calendar
August 29

Wednesday Night Programs Begin 
(Children’s Choir)

September 14-15
Sanctuary Choir Retreat, TBC

September 16
Sunday Night Programs Begin 

(Student Choir)

The Trinity Laymen

Emily Ann Roberts



Faith & Family
Festival

Save the Date for the First Annual

Sun. September 9, 2018 • 4pm-7pm
BBQ Dinner • Worship • Breakout Sessions for Parents • Games for Children & 
Students • A Guest Speaker: Dave McNeely (Religion Professor & Student Success 
Counselor at Carson Newman and writer for D365 Devotions) • Awesome Prizes • 

A Great Opportunity to Get to Know Leaders and Fellow Parents Better!

Christian Davis, cdavis@tbcraleigh.com • Rebekah Gordon, rgordon@tbcraleigh.com

Sunday School Teachers
Starting this August 

Youth volunteer needs

College 
Encourager Breakfast

Sun. July 29 • 9:30 am - 10 am • UG
College students & Encouragers are invited 

to breakfast! Please RSVP by contacting 
Rebekah Gordon at 

rgordon@tbcraleigh.com.

College Student
Addresses Needed

College students, please send us your new 
college mailing address to church office 
as soon as you can! Email Michelle at 

mkranz@tbcraleigh.com

Student Mission Report
Sun. Aug. 5 • 6 pm • FH

Students that participated in Passport Camp, 
the High School Mission Trip to Charlotte, or 
the College Trip to Belize are invited to come 
share about their experiences and decorate 
cookie cakes for our time of fellowship after!

MS North Hills 
Scavenger Hunt

Wed. Aug. 22 • 6:30 pm • Meet @UG
Our Middle School Students are going to 

help welcome our new 6th Grade Students & 
explore North Hills during our Scavenger Hunt!

9th Grade Sex Ed Retreat
Aug. 24-25 • Camp Rockfish

Look for registrations in your mailbox!

January 
Genesis Weekend!

Fear not! Genesis Weekend has not 
been cancelled but it has been moved 
to January this year! So, you can look 
forward to that event coming up 

this Winter!

Music & Drama Camp
Aug. 13-15 • 6 pm - 8 pm • UG

Students can participate in this FREE 3 night 
camp to explore their artistic gifts and how 
those abilities can be used in worship and to 

serve God and others!



Living Faith in Daily Life
Wednesdays 6:30-7:30 pm • C302-303

This is a unique study that describes how we can use our faith within daily life experiences. 

2018 Summer Wednesday Night Discipleship Study!

Make faith a priority this Summer! 

 We do need to know if you need childcare.    
Please call the office, sign up in Narthex, no later than the Monday before.

July 18	 Exulting in Marriage	 Sarah and Ellis Payne
July 25	 Forgiving the Person Who Hurt You 	 Kathy Driver
August 1	 Building Community	 Lawrence Powers/Emma Keeter/ 	
		  Katie Konrad
August 8	 Helping Children Grow	 Jacob & Lisa Arthur 
August 15	 Working with Heart	 Susan Blakely

Rev. Karen Metcalf Eickhoff, kmetcalf@tbcraleigh.com

Rising 6th graders
Lunch at Kanki
Crabtree • Sunday, August 12
This is sponsored by Sunday 
School and the Children’s Ministry. 

Please bring your money and 
permission slip to Sunday 
School and give to any of your 
teachers. Information has
been mailed!

For Children in grades 3-5 Fall of 2018

Registration Due July 29

Kids Camp
September 14-16

THEME: Friends Are Good!

Okay folks… Just taking a moment to be 
honest. Children are the young 
church. Children 
are like 

s p o n g e s 
and eager to learn. It is 

during childhood that children 
need to know about God and God’s story 
for them. They need to memorize verses. 
They need to be nurtured. And children 

need to hear Bible stories and apply these 
stories to what they know. 
Now is the time to provide the best of us 
to teach our children. We need capable 
teachers to study and impart Bible lessons 
to our young. We need nurturing adults to 
love and share their faith with a child. We 
need many of you to heed the call and be 
willing to commit a year of your life to 
the spiritual development and Christian 
education of our children. 
I challenge you to do some soul searching 
and see where you can serve. We have 
positions in Grade school SS, Special 
needs worship Care and Wednesday 
night RA leadership with boys. Please 
contact me and share how God is seeking 
to use you. We will be praying!



Friday, August 3

Join us at Snickerdoodles at 9 am 
for a fun morning playdate! 

Moms Play Date
c d c d c d c d

Lord’s Supper & NRM 
Food Drive/Love Offering

Sun. July 22, NRM needs the following:

Canned vegetables, 
Crackers, Spaghetti Sauce

There are large containers around 
our campus for food donations. 
This is an AWESOME way to include our 
children in a Mission Project that helps those 
around us locally. Go shopping as a family 
for the requested items and talk about why as 
a church we do this, why as a family you’re 
helping, and how that is showing the love 
of Jesus to others. Have your children place 
the food in the big tubs on Sunday morning 
as you walk into church. This is a simple, yet 
powerful way to teach our kids how to give 
back and help others AND why we do it as 
a Church! 

Faith & Family
Festival

Save the Date for the First Annual

Sun. September 9, 2018 • 4pm-7pm
BBQ Dinner • Worship • Breakout Sessions for Parents • Games for Children & 
Students • A Guest Speaker: Dave McNeely (Religion Professor & Student Success 
Counselor at Carson Newman and writer for D365 Devotions) • Awesome Prizes • 

A Great Opportunity to Get to Know Leaders and Fellow Parents Better!

EXTENDED TEACHING 
CARE NEEDS YOU!

This is the time of year our hostesses are 
looking for more volunteers and re-enlisting 
for next year. Please consider serving as a way 
to share God’s love. You only serve 4 Sundays 
a year for ONE hour! We need volunteers for 

both the 8:45 and 10:55 service.
Please contact Allison Williams, Alice Mathis, 

or myself at ​kmedlin@tbcraleigh.com​.

Katie Medlin, kmedlin@tbcraleigh.com

On August 28th, when we have 
Advancement Day, the rising Kindergarten 
children will no longer have extended 
care. Parents, let me encourage you to 
be bringing your child into the worship 
services. Introduce them to the ushers, 
worship leaders, and fellow pew friends. 
Encourage them to use the hymnal, give 
an offering and pray when we pray.  
On Sunday, August 5th​ there will be a class 
for the upcoming Kindergartners and for 
you, the parents, immediately following the 
10:55 am service. Lunch will be provided. 
Check your mail and email for more details. 

Discovering
Worship Together



Stroller Strides
M, W, F • 9:15-10:15 am • Parking Lot
Missy Currin: missycurrin@fit4mom.com

Yoga
M • 5:30-6:30 pm • MP Room
F • 12:00-1:00 pm • MP Room 

Laurel Cavanagh: laurelcyoga@gmail.com

FIT4MOM: Body Back Class 
T, Th • 5:30-6:30 am • MP Room 

Missy Currin: missycurrin@fit4mom.com

Dance-It Group Fitness 
W • 7:00-8:00 am • MP Room

T, Th • 8:00-9:00 am • MP Room 
Kathy Wilson: kathyknits62@gmail.com

Senior Adult Strength & Stretch 
T • 10:00-11:00 am • MP Room 

Mary Ann Potts: mapotts4@gmail.com

Rev. Spencer Good, sgood@rocraleigh.com s (919) 787-4991

www.rocraleigh.com

Group Fitness Classes
July 23-28

Volunteers 
Needed

1st Tuesday • 6:00 pm - 8:00 pm 
2nd Tuesday • 6:00 pm - 8:00 pm 

2nd & 3rd Monday • 6:00 pm - 8:00 pm

Contact Michelle: 
919-787-3740 or mkranz@tbcraleigh.

com to volunteer or to sub short term.

12th Annual North Hills 5K 
September 8, 2018 

Fall Festival 
October 26, 2018

upcoming events

ROC Closed July 14 - 28, 2018
The ROC floor is being restored July 14-28. It will take two weeks to complete the process 

and to allow the fumes associated with this procedure to settle. 
Therefore, the ROC floor, track and workout room will be closed as well, for your safety.

•	 ROC Volunteers will NOT be schedule during this time frame

•	 Fitness classes meeting in the Multipurpose Room (E247) and ROC parking lot 	
	 are still scheduled to meet per usual. Please contact your class instructor to 		
	 confirm they will be meeting (name and contact info of instructors listed below). 

We appreciate your patience as we improve the ROC through this annual procedure.

Feel free to contact me with further questions concerning this: 
Spencer Good (sgood@rocraleigh.com)



Summer Camps
At Trinit 2018y

Summer Camps
At Trinit 2018y

Every summer, we offer a variety 
of Summer Camps for children and 
youth. Check out the list below to 
see which camp your student would 

be interested in!

To register and find more details:
www.ROCraleigh.com

Grade School Camp
July 30-Aug 3 • 9 am - 4 pm

 
Middle School Camp

Aug 6-10 • 9 am - 4 pm

Camp Schedule

Questions about camps?
Contact Sammy Pearce at 919-607-7249 

or srpearce0613@gmail.com or
call the church office.

	 Grade School Camp	 $195

	 Middle School Camp 	 $225

Rev. Spencer Good, sgood@rocraleigh.com s (919) 787-4991

www.rocraleigh.com

September 8, 2018

Race Day Schedule
7:00 am	 Registration opens at the ROC

8:30 am	 Group warm up & Stretch

8:45 am	 100 Yard Dash for Kids 
	 (7 years old & younger)

9:00 am	 NH5K Run/Walk

9:00 am	 Senior Stroll* (60 and over)

9:30 am	 The Midtown Mile 
	 (1 Mile Fun Run)

10:00 am	 Awards Ceremony

*a walking event held inside the ROC on 
the indoor track. This event will take place 
simultaneously with the North Hills 5K.

www.NorthHills5k.com

Welcome Runners, Walkers, 
Adults, Senior Adults & Kids!

Questions? Contact Laurel Cavanagh at laurelcyoga@gmail.com

Mondays 5:30-6:30 pm & Fridays 12:00-1:00 pm • MP Room

All skill levels welcome! Treat yourself to an hour of flow yoga for mind & body health!



When you provide a check as payment, you authorize 
us either to use information from your check to make 
a one-time electronic fund transfer from your account 
or to process the payment as a check transaction. 
Trinity Times (USPS 006-883) is published weekly, except July 4th week 
and Christmas week by Trinity Baptist Church, 4815 Six Forks Road, 
Raleigh, NC 27609. Periodical postage paid at Raleigh, NC. Postmaster: 
Send address changes to Trinity Times, 4815 Six Forks Rd., Raleigh, 
NC 27609

Tel: 919-787-3740 • Fax: 919-787-4884 
Prayer Line: 781-PRAY (7729) 

www.tbcraleigh.com 

Dr. G. Jeffery Roberts 
Senior Pastor 

jroberts@tbcraleigh.com

Rev. Hal Melton  
Assoc. Pastor, Missions & Senior Adults 

hmelton@tbcraleigh.com

Rev. Steve Byers 
Assoc. Pastor, Worship & Music 

slbyers@tbcraleigh.com

Rev. Karen Metcalf Eickhoff 
Assoc. Pastor, Education & Families 

kmetcalf@tbcraleigh.com

Rev. Spencer Good 
Assoc. Pastor, Administration & Recreation 

sgood@rocraleigh.com

Rev. Lydia Tatum 
Assoc. Pastor, Ministry & Outreach 

ltatum@tbcraleigh.com

Christian Davis 
Minister to Students 

cdavis@tbcraleigh.com

Katie Medlin 
Minister to Preschool & Families 

kmedlin@tbcraleigh.com

Rebekah Gordon 
Student Ministry Assoc. 

rgordon@tbcraleigh.com

Jan Brown, Financial Administrator 
janbrown@tbcraleigh.com

Reenie Shore, Pastoral Secretary 
rshore@tbcraleigh.com

RaNada Thornton, Ministerial Secretary 
rthornton@tbcraleigh.com

Michelle Kranz, Ministerial Secretary 
mkranz@tbcraleigh.com

Maria Miller, Weekday Preschool Director 
preschool@tbcraleigh.com 

(919) 782-6192

Debbie Surface, Weekday Preschool Admin.

Ashbey Jones, Facilities Manager

Rev. Wayne Rogers, Organist

Ramona Green, Barbara Bowen • Pianists

TRINITY BAPTIST CHURCH STAFF

Growing through Bible Study...
Members 		  New 	  
Age Group	 Present 	 Members	 Visitors

Adults	 496	 0	 14
Students	 97	 0	 2
Children	 64	 1	 4
Preschool	 56	 0	 2
Totals 	 713	 1	 22
Sunday School 	 Total 736

Growing through Worship...
8:45am Worship Attendance 	 207
10:55am Worship Attendance 	 605
Total Worship Attendance 	 812

Growing through Stewardship...
(YTD totals through 6/30/2018)
YTD General  
Fund Needs (Budget) 	 $1,452,656.25
YTD Operating Receipts 	 $1,352,366.40
YTD Operating Expenses 	 $1,391,309.89

Vision for Growth 07-15-18

ETC VOLUNTEERS
Sunday, July 22

Hostess: Allison Harris 
Assistant: Joy Cooper

 
8:45 am Worship Service

Melanie Bennett, Matt & Jessica McDougald, 
Anne Doman, Ana & John Hoffmann, 
Sherry Warf

10:55 am Worship Service
0-4 mos	 Karen Allen

5-10 mos	 Doris Young

11-14 mos	 Ashley Cox, Emily Lawson

15-19 mos	 Julie Quinn

20-24 mos	 Brad Cox, Mike Shaw, 
Christi Melton 

2 yrs	 Kathy Korzekwinski, Christopher 
Hinkleman, Isabella Smith*

3 yrs	 Brad Harris, Sherry Mitchell, 
Sam Lawson

4 yrs	 Joel Hare, Allison Havener
 
Special Needs Care
Karen Spilman

* Youth Volunteer


